
Summer News
Updates to our programs this summer!

MATERIAL SUPPORT

CLASSES

DOULA SUPPORT

Clients, staff, and volunteers will be asked to sanitize their

hands and wear masks while in the building. 

Children's place will not be open. 

Beginning August 3rd, Material Support will be open for IN-
PERSON SHOPPING on Wednesdays from 10-11:30 am and 1-
3:30 pm.
To reduce health risks: 

Mondays and Tuesdays will remain porch pick-up days.
Call 812-334-0104 to schedule. 

In-Person Childbirth Class Series: Begins August 3
(Wednesdays from 4:30-6:30 pm) 4 sessions

Baby Basics: Monday 8/8 3:00-4:30pm

Safe Sleep: Monday 8/15 1:00-2:00pm

All classes are free. 

Contact Kristi at 812-334-0104 ext. 105 or
kristi@hannahcenter.org to get more info!

There has been increased demand for our free
doula services. If you are interested in a
doula-assisted birth, please contact Kristi
earlier in your pregnancy! 

Contact Kristi at 812-334-0104 ext. 105 or
kristi@hannahcenter.org to get more info!


